
Welcome to «Back to School Night» for International 
Classes at Manglerud- Fall 2025 
 

Welcome to a new school year! We invite you to join us for a parent evening that details our 

expectations for the 2025-2026 school year.  

“Back to School Night» is a chance to learn about this year’s classes and curriculum and meet 

the staff. The evening is split into a general meeting in the aula and then in classrooms with the 

teachers. Please see below for exact times.  

 

Joint in the aula for all classes 

❖ New year at Manglerud with Head of 

School: Solvor Vasshus 

❖ Important information about International 

Classes with Principal: Liv S. Halvorsen 

 

Parent meetings in classrooms 

❖ How do we work at school; curriculum and 

classroom environment.  

❖ Collaboration between home and school 

❖ Individual topics for year levels 

❖ Election of Parent Representatives and FAU (Parent Association) memebers 
 

 

 

Wednesday September 3 

1IC-6IC (PYP) 16:30 in aula and 17:15-18.15 in classrooms 

8IC-9IC (MYP) 17.15 in aula and 18.00-19.00 in classrooms 

10IC - 17.30-18.30 in classroom and 18.45-19.30 in aula jointly with 10th Manglerud 

 

Thursday 11. september 7 IC and 7th at Manglerud 

17.30  jointly in aula: Leirskole.  Then meet in classrooms until 19.15 

 


